
 

Dear parents, 

This is our last newsletter for the year. I cannot believe how fast this year has gone. It has been a pleas-
ure teaching your children. We have had a lot of fun together and we have grown very close to each 
other. We really have become a very happy and cooperative group.  

I would like to thank you all past and present for your support. This is my last year at ISSR. It’s time for 
me to move on. I wish your children all the best in their futures and I wish you all continued success, 
health and happiness.  

**Next Wednesday 21st June will be our class party. We will also ALL be swimming so everyone bring 
your swimming clothes. 

** Class party at 10 am. Swimming at 11 am. 
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